
 

Our Ref: 2017104625 

 

 

Dr Atanas Yonchev                                                       

Consultant Psychiatrist                                                                                            

Pakenham Community Care Team 

 

Dear Dr Yonchev,  

 

Please supply the “objective reasons” for your refusal to return Mr David Crofts to a medication 

level that “proved good enough in 2012”. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Kaaren Dahl 

Manager Resolutions and Review 

18 / 04 / 2017 


